
 

 

 

REST HAVEN CARE HOME VISITATION GUIDELINES 

January 25, 2023 

 

Shared Health recently announced expanded visitation guidelines. As a result, 

Rest Haven Care Home will be implementing the following changes to our 

protocols effective immediately: 

• Masks will still be a requirement while visiting in resident rooms and 

Household common areas.  

• During suspected outbreaks or confirmed outbreaks, visitation in outbreak 

effected homes will be restricted to designated caregivers only. Should 

transmission between multiple homes be identified, then only designated 

caregivers will be permitted to visit at Rest Haven Care Home.  

Households 

• Resident rooms: Designated and general visitors will remain at two (2) 

persons at a time. Masks must be worn when physical distancing is not 

maintained. Eating and drinking will be permitted if physical distancing of 6 

feet is maintained. 

• Common areas within the home: Two (2) designated caregivers may visit 

with the resident while wearing masks.  

Elevator sitting area: No visiting in this area.  

Clearview Common: Four (4) separate visiting areas have been identified where 

a resident and four (4) other visitors may visit together at the same time. We 

encourage masks to be worn if physical distancing of 6 feet is not maintained.  

More details to be released at a later date as the final phase of construction is 

complete.  

 

 

 


